
 

 

June 5, 2020 
 
via RESS 
 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
BoardSec@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt 

Out of Time-of-Use Pricing 
Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152 

  
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s June 3, 2020 letter to stakeholders, Elexicon Energy Inc. 
(“Elexicon”) is notifying the Board of its intent to participate in the above noted consultation.   
 
Elexicon’s contacts for this proceeding are as follows: 
 
Lucy Lombardi 
CFO and VP Regulatory Affairs 
llombardi@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Rob Scarffe 
VP Customer Experience 
rscarffe@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Debbie Adams  
Manager, Customer Care 
dadams@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Kristine Innes 
Manager, Special Projects 
kinnes@elexiconenergy.com 
 

David Nortes 
Manager, Billing 
dnortes@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Susan Reffle 
Manger, Regulatory Affairs 
sreffle@elexiconenergy.com 
 

Angela Valentine 
Manager, Credit  
avalentine@elexiconenergy.com 

Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 

Elexicon would also like to nominate David Nortes for the TOU Customer Choice Working Group.   Mr. 
Nortes provides over 17 years of experience in the utility industry and has developed a strong technical 
knowledge of billing processes and the NorthStar CIS system.  He has served as a contributing member to 
several industry working groups in the past, which have benefited from his knowledge and expertise.    
 
 



 
 

 

Elexicon is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board’s Cost Award 
Guidelines. 
 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
 


